GRENADA, W. I.



"Let the redeemed of the Lord say so, whom he hath redeemed from the hand of the enemy." Ps. 107:2

MATHENA'S



Robert & Pat

Field Address:

Pastor Robert or Patricia Mathena c/o Faith Independent Baptist Church of Loretto Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. John's/Gouyave Post Office Grenada, West Indies Ph: 1-473-437-0982

- * Planting Fundamental Baptist Churches
- * Training National Pastors
- * Child Evangelism



WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS P. O. BOX 725 KINGS MOUNTAIN, N.C. 28086

Thank you for praying!

November/December - 2006/January - 2007

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ:

"Praying us with much intreaty that we would receive the gift, and take upon us the fellowship of the ministering of the saints." II Corinthians 8:4

Thank you for your prayers, faithful financial support, and gifts that make it possible for us to continue the ministry and minister to the dear people of Grenada.

Thanksgiving here is celebrated in October so we get to enjoy the Christmas decorations an extra long time. The church children look forward to getting the church decorated for the Christmas season and are a tremendous help. The Christmas tree is their favorite part to help with and each service they come early and just sit and enjoy it. Once the church is decorated we begin our Christmas quizzes just before the Sunday evening services.

Mid-December the Joyful Noise Band visited the elderly and Shut-ins in our village. We delivered twenty loaves of bread that Pat baked and several stockings stuffed with treats. The children sang and played their instruments at each home.

As your Christmas gifts came in this year we did some much needed maintenance on the church. We also replaced both of the basketball goals and poles for the volleyball net. We did some painting on the outside of the church, but there is plenty of work left for a mission team. We could really use some help and it has been quite a while since we have had a Crusade.

We had a tremendous response to our Old Year Service. Our church family was challenged to give a gift to Jesus in 2007, something that would make them a better Christian. The Old Year Service is a good way to start the new year off right, in God's House! We always seek something from the Lord so it was a special opportunity to promise to give something back to Him. We are excited to see what this New Year has in store for the ministry in Grenada.

May the Lord bless you in this New Year and may you continue to be used of Him till He comes.

In Christ,

The Mathena's

The Mathena's